
Here is what you need to know about recycling Christmas items. Like Boxes, 
Bows, Cards, Ribbons, Wrapping Paper, Lights, Tinsel, Tape and Trees.

YES To Cardboard Boxes, Cards, and Some Wrapping Papers.

NO To Bows, Ribbons, Lights, Tinsel, Tape, Trees and Styrofoam.

You can recycle Cardboard boxes, Cards, and Wrapping Paper. As long as the 
Cards and Wrapping Paper are NOT covered with additives like metallic flakes, 
colored shapes, glitter, and plastics. Foil, metallic, and heavily laminated 

wrapping paper should also be thrown away and NOT Recycled. The bottom line 
is when in doubt throw it in the trash. Because polluting the recycling stream 

takes time to clean and costs money.

You can NOT Recycle Bows, Ribbons, Lights, Tinsel, Tape, Trees, and Styrofoam 
in the ACE Recycling Stream. Bows, Ribbons, Tinsel, and Tape are trash. 

However, Lights, Styrofoam, and other hard-to-recycle items can be recycled by 
going to www.utahrecyclingalliance.org and taking them to one of their 

Hard-to-Recycle Events. Most cities will have special drop-off locations for your 
Christmas Tree. Just visit your city's website for more information.
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